THE INSTITUTE
FOR ADVANCED STUDY
OF HUMAN SEXUALITY

Office of the President A private, non-sectarian graduate school

February 2, 2007

Dear Dr Henkel:

Please be advised that on February 2, 2007, the Institute for Advanced Study of Human
Sexuality by authority of the Board of Directors and by the power given by the Office for
Private Postsecondary education of the State of California you are awarded the degree of
Doctor of Philosophy.

Also please be advised that because of the nature of your dissertation which is the first of its
kind in the field of Sexology-Erotology, a formal investiture will be made at a time and place
mutually agreed upon by the Institute faculty and administration.
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